
Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


Sent: Friday, March 29, 2019 8:23 AM


To: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal


Cc: Brown, Howard; Yip, Garwin


Subject: Re: ROC LTO American River Division Effects Analysis


Thanks Brian. I think your plan is good. We'll work out the fixes to your sections.


Cathy Marcinkevage


California Central Valley Office


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: (916) 930-5648


Cell: ​(562) 537-8734​ 


cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov


On Mar 28, 2019, at 8:12 PM, Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov> wrote:


Saved on drive, pen is down.


As I mentioned today:


-it is not 508 compliant


-updated figures from Reclamation need to be worked in, and associated text update


-some of the exceedance plots need to have the without action scenario removed, and the


y-axis re-scaled appropriately.


Let me know if you want me to work on those things, otherwise I will start focusing on the


integration and sysnthesis for winter- and spring-run.


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov


mailto:cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov
mailto:brian.ellrott@noaa.gov
mailto:brian.ellrott@noaa.gov

	Re ROC LTO American River Division Effects Analysis

